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Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
 
 
 

Surprise Reader 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

During Term 2, we have had a surprise reader come into each of our reception classes to share a story. The surprise 

readers have been school adults that the children are familiar with or will be during their journey through the school. 

They have been read to by members of our office team, Senior Leadership Team and Inclusion Team. The children 

have been really excited to see who will be their surprise reader and the adults have absolutely loved the opportunity 

to read to the classes.  

 

In Term 3, we would love the surprise reader to be from our children’s families. You can bring in a book you would 

like to read from home, or you can use one of ours. This could be parents, grandparents, uncles, aunts etc.  

 

We will have one surprise reader per class each week. This can be on any day at 3pm. If this is something that you or 

a member of your family would like to do, please speak to your child’s class teacher and they will show you the 

weeks that are available as we can only do one surprise reader per class each week.  

 

Remember it’s a SURPRISE so shhhhh!  

 

 

Kind regards,  
Clare Morton and Zoi Chambers  
Early Years Leads  
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